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Diary Dates 
February: 

10th—School closed 

13th-17th—Half term 

20th-24th—Parent meetings   

March: 

31st—School closes for Easter at 2pm 

April: 

18th—Summer term begins 

May: 

2nd—School closed 

29th—June 2nd: Half term 

June: 

9th—School closed 

July: 

26th—School closes for summer 2pm 

www.padstowschool.cornwall.sch.uk 

Out of this World 
Year 6’s current topic is Science Fiction. They have recently watched The 

Force Awakens and are now writing their own sequels. They have done 

some very impressive sketches of Darth Vader and they have built  

cityscapes, in the style of Peter Root, using staples. 

The Three Little Pigs 
Year 2 are rewriting their own versions of The Three Little Pigs. There was a 

lot of enthusiasm for this task in class today. 

Weather & Climate 
The Year 4 classroom is looking very  

bright and cheerful thanks to their  

Water Cycle display. They have also  

made an interesting art installation  

in the main entrance with their biomes. 

 

Parent/Teacher  

Consultations 
Class teachers will be holding 

meetings with parents and     

carers during the week 20th-

24th February. This is an          

opportunity for you to discuss 

your child’s progress and well-

being. We will be using the 

online system to book appoint-

ments. A letter with more details 

will follow in the coming weeks. 



 

Socks & Tights 
The infants are making a plea for donations of sock and tights. During the wet weather, we have frequent  

occasions of children stepping in puddles or falling over and getting wet socks or tights so we are hoping to 

build up a box of spares. All donations will be very gratefully received. 

Add More Steps to your Fitbit 
Are you looking for an easy way to help reach your 

10,000 steps? Why not park over at Tesco for the 

school run drop off and pick ups. Not only will you be 

doing your health good, you will also be helping to 

make the school a safer environment for everyone. 

All round winning idea. 

Well done to our Year 4 class who have been awarded 

Jane’s prestigious lunch time award for “good manners 

and asking for their food choices” 


